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16 April 2019

Kate MclIntyre
fyi-request-10032-h9eeed48@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Ms Mclntyre

Transfer of Official Information Act 1982 request

Thank you for your email of 7 April 2019 in which you requested, under the Official Information Act
1982 (0IA), information regarding people who breached their release conditions or bail conditions.

This is not information that the Ministry of Justice holds. It is possible that the Department of
Corrections is able to assist you. | have therefore transferred your request to the Department of
Corrections under section 14 of the OIA.

The Department of Corrections will respond to you directly in due course.
You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to complain to the Ombudsman, about the

decision to transfer your request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by writing to PO Box 10-
152, Wellington.

Yours sincerely

/" .
Johan Struwig
Advisor, Courts and Tribunals, Regional Service Delivery
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